
Friends of NERAM Committee

Postponement of Annual General Meeting


The committee, in consultation with the Director, have taken the decision to postpone the AGM 
for at least three months. Current government directives, aimed at containing the spread of the 
virus, advise against social gatherings. We need to take this advice seriously and consider simple 
yet practical ways to keep our community healthy.


We have advised the appropriate governing body of our decision to ensure compliance with our 
constitutional obligations.


Consideration was given to having an online meeting, but we recognise that many members do 
not have access to the technology necessary to facilitate such an undertaking.


During this time, you can still support NERAM by renewing your Friends membership. 
Membership fees go towards funding some critical and fundamental aspects of the Museum.


In addition, keep in touch with the NERAM website. Michelle Hungerford’s latest exhibition,  ‘The 
Change’ is available to view and to purchase online. 


We appreciate your understanding and support at this time and look forward to seeing you when 
the Friends can resume.


Stay well,


Carol Mackerras

Chair, Friends of NERAM


